
 
1723 Military Street • Port Huron, MI 48060 • 810.985.8169 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  August 9, 2019 

UWSCC announces their 95th Anniversary Celebration! 

United Way of St. Clair County (UWSCC) is ecstatic to announce their 95th Anniversary.  They are hosting an 

Open House on Wednesday, August 14th so the public can join in on the celebration.  While the event is from 

4:00pm until 6:00pm, there will be a ceremony at 4:15pm commemorating the community’s outstanding 

support and accomplishments over the past 95 years.  Other highlights include refreshments, live music, 

prizes, cornhole, and tours of UWSCC’s facility, including their Medical Loan Closet.  Registration is 

appreciated, not required, at: www.uwstclair.org/Calendar. 

 

# # # Ends # # # 

 

For further information, please contact:  Douglas A. Dolph - Executive Director 

          ddolph@uwstclair.org       810.985.8169 ext.127 

 

About United Way of St. Clair County 

The United Way of St. Clair County was founded in 1924.  Its mission is to mobilize the community of St. Clair County to 

raise funds and resources to meet identified human service needs with the highest level of accountability and 

community involvement.  For more information, visit www.uwstclair.org. 
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